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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Invitation to the Year 11 Information Evening 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 18th 
September at 5:00pm. This important event will provide you with valuable insights into 
your child’s academic journey during this crucial year. 
 
The evening will cover key areas, including: 
 
• Period 1 Programme: An introduction to our Preparing for Success programme and 

revision support sessions designed to help students prepare for their summer exams. 
• Careers Support: Guidance on post-16 options, including a timeline and step-by-step 

advice on the application process. 
• Mock Examinations: Information about the January/February mock exams, which 

play a vital role in tracking progress. 
• GCSE Summer Examinations: An overview of the arrangements for the summer 

exams, ensuring you are well prepared for the months ahead. 
 
Each family will also receive an information pack with resources and guidance to support 
your child throughout Year 11. 
 
Your attendance is strongly encouraged, as your involvement plays a vital role in your 
child’s success. We hope this evening will equip you with the tools and knowledge to 
support them effectively during this pivotal year. 
 
To help us prepare seating arrangements, please confirm your intention to attend by 
completing the form linked here.   
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr C Shirley 
Director of Science 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tCMFVSN07kaNT57q7-QOW1pMogGqxmhJlusTJDW2VEhUNDNKSlJJVjVKVUJZUDRPVUlKVVJKNzdTMy4u

